
September 21st Tour 

Response needed ASAP.   

 
Our September 21st tour is coming up quickly and we need to get the number of people 

attending to order lunch and to let the GLENCAIRN MUSEUM know how many to expect as 

soon as possible.  We will collect the money at Hank's on Sept. 21st.   

 

The details for the day are as follows -  We will all meet at Hank Hallowell's home at 

10:30AM.  His address is 338 Cinnamon Dr.  Huntingdon Valley PA  19006.  Hank will show us 

around his collection to start the day.  We will then have lunch around the pool.  After lunch we 

will go to the Glencairn museum.  You can check out details at their 

website https://www.glencairnmuseum.org/   There is a fee to get the guided tour of $15 a 

person / $12 for seniors.  Hank will also be touring us around the outside of the CAIRNWOOD 

ESTATE and the BRYN ATHYN CATHEDRAL.  Inside tours for these 2 are not available on the day 

we visit.   

 

Please reply to me at KSCPOCImembership@gmail.com or by phone at 267-374-2799  as soon 

as possible or before next Wednesday, August 21st. 

 

Thanks for your quick response! 
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